
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In Science we have been investigating different types of enquiry and 

considering what makes a fair test or comparative test. In the picture 

Jackson is making jelly while changing only one independent variable 

to conduct a fair test, answering the enquiry, ‘What makes jelly set 

quickest?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        in Year 5! 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Churchill: Fairouz, Ben, Maigan-Rose, 

Romeo, Talha, Josh, Veron, Joseph 

Magladene: Benji, Saanvi, Scarlet, Gyte 

Reader of the Month: Jackson and Violet 

  

 

In English we produced some 

enthralling diaries, putting 

ourselves in the position of 

Harry Potter after he’d caught 

the golden snitch when playing 

Slytherin! 

Here Ben demonstrates good 

use of informal chatty 

language and sense of humour 

– really applying the skills of 

writing a diary!  

 

 

      

 

In English this year we’ve 

focused lots on visualisation 

techniques. It was fabulous to 

see story-telling come to life at 

Harry Potter World – we had a 

wonderful trip celebrating our 

topic, ‘Magic in the Making’… 

 

 

 

We started the month learning about 

prime numbers, square numbers and cube 

numbers, before moving onto area and 

perimeter. We’ve had to use our 

multiplication knowledge lots!  

Here’s Ranin, Cerise, Sofia and Romeo 

getting to grips with cube numbers: 

 

We were delighted to do very well 

nationally in TTRS England Rocks 

competition. Well done to everyone who 

took part – especially Oliver W, James B 

and Muhammad M who were year fives 

most valuable players! 

 


